
RESOLUTION  

ADOPTING THE RANDLEMAN ROAD CORRIDOR PLAN, PHASE ONE 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Greensboro worked with neighborhood residents adjacent 

to Randleman Road, property owners, and the Randleman Road Business Association to 
develop a shared vision for the corridor based on community input that can be used 
by both public and private entities to guide future growth decisions; and 

 

WHEREAS, a series of community meetings and surveys was conducted in 2015 

and 2016 to encourage citizen involvement in all aspects of the planning process; and 

 

WHEREAS, a plan was developed with goals and strategies prioritized by 

residents, business owners, and property owners that focus on transportation issues, 

improving public perception of the corridor, and encouraging reinvestment; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Plan was unanimously recommended for approval by the 

Greensboro Planning Board on April 20, 2016. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF GREENSBORO: 

 

That the Randleman Road Corridor Plan Phase 1 is hereby adopted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


